

Embassy & Permanent Mission Islamic Republic of Afghanistan Vienna

Vienna, 15 October 2022

Dear Dr. Christian Reder,

I would like to express my sincere gratitude and appreciation to you for your support and organizing the Intra-Afghanistan Conference that showed the depth of your personal commitment to Afghanistan and its people.

Your inspiring opening remarks were highly appreciated and helped to set the tone for the productive and encouraging discussions that continued throughout the conference. The Intra-Afghanistan Conference would not have been as successful without your involvement.

Your support and efforts for my country are truly admirable and generate momentum and bring attention to the importance to promote human rights in Afghanistan, particularly of women and girls.

I hope that we can further our collaboration on human rights, democracy, and freedom, in particular during these challenging times, in pursuit of a peaceful, stable, and prosperous Afghanistan. I look forward to continuing our fruitful cooperation in the future.

Please accept the assurances of my highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Manizha Bakhtari Ambassador and Permanent Representative Islamic Republic of Afghanistan Vienna, Austria

Dr. Christian Reder
RD FOUNDATION VIENNA
Research | Development | Human Rights
Gemeinnützige Privatstiftung

Tel: +43-1-4021006-22

Fax: +43-1-402100619